
Sister Superior 

Little Sisters of the Poor 

Kolkata 

4 December 2017 

Dear Sister: 

Sub: Visit to Little Sisters of the Poor on Sunday 10 December 2017 

We are pleased to introduce The Sirri Saqti Foundation, a registered Charitable Trust based 

in Zakaria Street, working in the field of health, education and livelihood.  

Volunteers of our Foundation would lie to visit your institution to spend time with the 

elderly and distribute some fruits as part of our ‘Prophet Muhammad Week’ activities.  

We would request you to let us know the number of elders (men and women) staying at 

your institution and permit us to visit them on Sunday 10/12/2017. 

With regards 

 

Abdul Rahim 

Trustee 

  


